
Our Big Ideas: 
Throughout our Create Project, we will be looking at the following elements of art: 

Line: A distinct straight or curved path that represents a 2D or 3D object.  

Shape: An area enclosed by a specific number of straight or closed lines.  

Colour: Artists use colour to create emotional impact/feelings. There are three building blocks to 
colour; hue, value and intensity. 

Texture: This is the way something feels or looks. Texture can be created to look how it would feel. 

Costume Design 
Using our Concepts and Big Ideas, we will be exploring the world of 
costume design and looking deeper into what goes into creating these 
wonderful pieces of art. We will analyse and compare the methods, 
approaches and techniques of costume designers and use this in our 
work. By the end of the project, we hope to have created our very own 
‘mood board’ for our first costume design. 

Our Concepts: 

Individuality 

Creativity 

Beauty 

Our Create Project in Year 3 is…



Welcome Back to Autumn Term! 
This term is our focus is Create and we will be exploring the big question: ‘Are We What We Wear?’  

Please find below all the important information for this term. Thank you, Miss Kelly, Miss Slater & Mrs Quinn! 

Water Bottles/
Snack 

Please ensure your child 
has a named and 

refillable water bottle in 
school each day. Snack 
can be eaten during 1st 
play. Please can we ask 

for a healthy snack 
that contains no nuts.

Slippers 
To create a more 

comfortable learning 
environment, your 

child can bring in a 
pair of slippers to 
wear. Please ensure 
they are named and 
have a hard sole.

Swimming/PE 
Swimming - Wednesday 

(8.45am at the NSC)  
PE - Tuesday (with MSR) 

Please can we ask that no 
earrings are to be worn on 

these days (or for tape to be 
provided).  

Also please can all children 
with long hair have their hair 
tied up or have a bobble for 

both of these  sessions.

Reading 
We would like you to encourage your child to read regularly 
at home, independently or with an adult. Please continue to 

sign and comment in their reading planners.  
We are promoting children to change their reading books 

independently, this can be done in the morning after 
completing their book.  

Guided Reading - This will be done as whole class this year 
and tasks will e completed in School. Our first text is  

‘The Wild Robot’. 

New Children 
In Year 3, we would like 
to welcome Freddie and 
Sofie to St Cecilia and 
Alejandro and Simon to 

St Joseph.  
They have settled in 

well so far. 

Trips/Visitors 
Stars Workshop - St Ninan’s Church 

Wednesday 23rd October.  
More information on trips/visitors to 

follow. 

Mathletics and 
Reading Eggs/ 

Eggspress 
Children all have log ins for Reading 
Eggs/Eggspress and Mathletics. Their 
log in shouldn’t have changed since 
last year, however we will resend log 
in details in their reading planner.  

Further information about these 
applications will be sent out in due 

course.  

We encourage you to explore these 
together at home. 


